“NTEU celebrates the End of the Writer’s Strike”
The Writers Guild of America (WGA) which represents Hollywood writers has come to a collective bargaining agreement with Hollywood’s largest studios and production companies.  In a time marked by uncertainty and upheaval, the collective strength of writers has shone brightly as the long and arduous journey of the writer’s strike finally comes to an end after 148 days. 
For months, writers from every corner of the industry, be it screenwriters, novelists, journalists, or poets, stood united in the face of a challenging battle for fair compensation, creative rights, and the recognition of their invaluable contributions to the world of entertainment and media.
Through picket lines, virtual rallies, and impassioned social media campaigns, writers demonstrated that their voices would not be silenced. 
The unity displayed during the strike was not limited to writers alone. Audiences, fans, and fellow creators rallied behind the cause, recognizing the importance of storytelling and the people who bring it to life. 
Let us remember the strength found in unity and the significance of our voices. Stories have the power to change the world, and writers, as the architects of these stories, must be treated with the respect and fairness they deserve.
NTEU stands in solidarity with the significant gains the WGA was able to negotiate on behalf of its union members.   

